
 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers,            8th June 2017 

 Welcome back to our very last term together in Year One. I can’t believe how quickly 

this year has flown by! Last push of hard work so that we can end the term having lots of fun 

together before you all move up to Year Two. Our new topic this term is ‘Enchanted 

Woodland’. 

Curriculum Overview 

 English and Phonics – Read Write Inc. 

 Maths – Multiplication and division, fractions and measuring. 

 Science – Animal Antics. 

 RE – Belonging to a Jewish Community. This lesson will be taken by Mrs Finney. 

 Music – Singing chants and rhymes. This lesson will be taken by Mrs Finney. 

 Topic (Geography/History/Computing/Art/DT) – Based around our ‘woodland’ topic. 

 PE – Swimming on Mondays and Fridays with Coach Richard. 

General notices 

 Phonics Screening Test week commences next week. Children’s results can be found in 

their end of year report. I hope you all found the pack of words useful that I sent home 

over the half term. Any extra phonics revision this weekend would be very helpful! 

 This term we also have: Sports Day, Summer Fair and transition week in Year 2. 

 Our class assembly is on Wednesday 14th June 2017. 

 Year 1 Class Twitter page: @Year1Lea 

 Well done to everyone who has continued to keep their evergreen. 

 We still have not had one full week of 100% attendance in Year One, so let’s try 

make this happen in our last term together, please! 

Any questions or concerns, please come see me. 

Thank you, Miss Lee  
 

Topic homework 

I have been so impressed and also thankful, with the time and effort each of you (and adults!) 

have put into your topic homework projects. It has been wonderful to see the things you get 

up to outside of school, as well as looking at the beautiful writing and presentation of your 

homework.  

The children love sharing their projects in class and also enjoy sharing them with Mrs. Woolley 

and the rest of the school in our Friday Celebration Assembly. I’m looking forward to seeing 

your ‘Enchanted Woodland’ Topic homework this term. Keep up the super work!  

 

 


